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Certification of Completion 
of Emergency Response Plan 

For Public Sewer Systems 
 
A final step in completing an Emergency Response Plan (ERP) for your public sewer system is to submit this form to the appropriate 
address for record-keeping purposes.  This form should be submitted to the Illinois Rural Water Association, P. O. Box 49, Taylorville, 
Illinois 62568.  This information will be entered into the Emergency Response Plan for Public Sewer Systems Rural Development database 
to serve as a record that your public sewer system has completed its’ ERP. This document is needed to meet this requirement in the Rural 
Development loan and/or grant application process. 
 

Public Sewer System 
(NPDES) ID: Number: 

   

System Name:    

Address:    

Town/City:  State:  

ZIP Code:    

Phone:  Fax:  

Email:    

Person Name:    

Title:    

Address:    

Town/City:  State:  

ZIP Code:    

Phone:  Fax:  

Email:    
 
          24 Hour Emergency Contact Information for Your System: 
 

Contact Person: First Name:  Last Name:  

Daytime Phone:  Fax:  
Emergency Phone : 

 
 E-mail :  

Cell Phone:   
 
I certify that the information in this sewer system’s ERP is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge and that the appropriate parties 
have been notified of the completion of this Plan.  Furthermore, a copy of our completed ERP will be retained at the pubic sewer system, in 
a secure location, for Rural Development review as requested. 
 
Signed____________________________________________________ Date_______________________ 
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DISCLAIMER 
 

This document contains information on how to plan for protection of the 
assets of your water system. The work necessarily addresses problems in a 
general nature. You should review local, state, and Federal laws and 
regulations to see how they apply to your specific situation. 
 
Knowledgeable professionals prepared this document using current 
information. The authors make no representation, expressed or implied, that 
this information is suitable for any specific situation. The authors have no 
obligation to update this work or to make notification of any changes in 
statutes, regulations, information, or programs described in this document. 
Publication of this document does not replace the duty of water systems to 
warn and properly train their employees and others concerning health and 
safety risks and necessary precautions at their water systems. 
 
Neither the Association of State Drinking Water Administrators, the National 
Rural Water Association, the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, or the 
Drinking Water Academy assume any liability resulting from the use or 
reliance upon any information, guidance, suggestions, conclusions, or 
opinions contained in this document. 
 


